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Dear Parent/Carer of year 9 or year 10 pupil.

As you may know, the school has received a tuition grant from the government to
supplement students learning in school. We have been spending this grant on in school
tutoring, providing places at a local provider (Kip McGrath based in Heanor) and offering
pupils in this year’s Year 11 the opportunity to have small group private tutoring in either
English or Mathematics.

The small group private tutoring has been effective in accelerating the progress of students
who have taken part in the programme. The feedback from the students who have
completed the small group private tutoring has been very positive and they have not only
enjoyed their lessons but realised the benefits of taking part in such sessions. We are
therefore extending the opportunity to take part in this programme to all students in next
year's Year 10 and Year 11 initially.

The programme is provided by mytutor.co.uk. Please feel free to visit their website for more
detailed information about the sessions they offer. Students will have the opportunity to
choose either English, Maths or Science. It will be most beneficial to choose the subject that
they feel they need the most help in making progress based on tests, assessment and mock
examination feedback. They will have 15 x 1 hour sessions with their tutor on the same night
every week. This session will be at either 4.30pm or 6 pm. When committing to the
programme it is expected that students attend every session. Students will be placed with
three students of similar ability from Aldercar High School. It is expected that these sessions
will begin in October and last for 15 school weeks.

If you would like to register your child for these sessions please can you fill in the online
form. You can access the online form via the QR code below. There will also be the
opportunity for you to express your child’s interest in also attending Kip McGrath for
intensive work and assessment for GCSE English and Maths although these places will be
allocated on the greatest needs basis and are limited due to the cost of such a programme.
The deadline for completion of the form is 20th July 2022.

If you would you or your child would like to speak to me about any of the programmes
mentioned in the letter please do not hesitate to email me at school using my address
Iparry@aldercarhigh.co.uk.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr L.S Parry, Deputy Head Teacher
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